
Murrumbidgee Regional High School - Griffith 

P&C Association Meeting Tuesday 15th October, 2024. 

Minutes of Meeting – meeting open 6.05pm 
Present – Steve Mitchell, Nau Mahe, Heather Nolan, Duncan Lovelock, 
Paulette Catanzariti, Aaron Grugan and Guy Sanson. 

Apologies – Joy Geddes, Paul Hughes & Pamela Woefai. 

Steve Mitchell opened the meeting and read the minutes of the previous 
meeting. 

Minutes were accepted unanimously – no discussion. 
 
Treasurer’s Report. 
Given by Steve Mitchell on behalf of Joy Geddes 
Balance is $31 from memberships – no change. 
Still awaiting ABN – until ABN no bank Acct 
School has temporarily paid P&C insurance 
 
Treasurer’s report accepted unanimously – no discussion. 
 
Principle’s report. 
Meetings re new hall have happened – Hall design seems very practical & 
functional. Is a Hall/Gym with adequate toilets, change rooms and retractable 
seating. Will seat 960 – is a whole school venue. 
 
A lot of positive changes – local input seems to be listened to at meetings now. 
 
DA is in at present. 
 
Principal’s report accepted unanimously. 
 
General Business. 
 
Aaron Grugan raised the future of the P&C Facebook site. After discussion it was 
decided to close the MRHS P&C facebook page and a new MRHS-Griffith P&C 
facebook page would not be opened yet 



Paulette Catanzariti made the point that the last parent teacher evening, 
without appointments went well. It was discussed and thought that using 2 
floors could improve things in the future but would require getting around the 
need for a key to use the lift. 
 
The continuing delay officially naming the school & uniform decisions was again 
discussed and appears unavoidable. 
 
It was discussed and unanimously decided to abandon a December meeting and 
make the November meeting a dinner meeting on Tuesday the 19th. 
 
 
Meeting Closed – 7:25pm.  


